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Federal Communication Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
February 19, 2009 
 
 
 

Letter of Authorization 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Mr. Mark Briggs or Mark Hill representatives of  
Elliott Laboratories Inc. (684 W. Maude Ave., Sunnyvale, CA 94085, Ph: 408 245 7800), 
to act on our behalf in all manners relating to application to the Federal Communications 
Commission for equipment authorization relating to our products with FCC ID: HZB-
MP11R-ABG, including signing of all documents relating to these matters.   

We, the undersigned, hereby certify that we are not subject to a denial of federal benefits, 
that includes FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 
21 U.S.C. 853(a). 

The authorization is made pursuant to Section 2.911(c) of the FCC Rules by Proxim 
Wireless Corporation and it is valid 90 days from the date of this letter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Val Tankov 
Senior Regulatory and Compliance Manager 
Proxim Wireless Corporation 
 
 
 


